INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL BURAIDAH

Ref: CIR/IISB/PAR/49/2022-23 20" September 2022

Dear Parents,

Kindly be informed that Father / Mother / Guardian of students studying in
Classes 9 & 11 are required to visit the school along with candidate on 26™
September 2022 (Monday) between 9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. in order to verify and
confirm registration details of your ward as they will be appearing for CBSE Board
Exam 2024. Parent or Guqrdian’s presence is compulsory.

Note: Class 9 candidates must bring their passport copy for verification of details

and Class 11 candidates must bring a copy of Class 10 CBSE Board Exam
marksheet.
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